
Executive Committee icDPPc  

International Conference of Data Protection and Privacy Commissioners 

29 September 2015 

To GPEN Committee, Global Privacy Enforcement Network 

Attention: Hannah McCausland, Coordinator of GPEN Network of Networks 

By email:  hannah.mccauslandico.orq.uk ;  

Dear Hannah 

Network of Networks — Notification of Liaison Officer for Intentional Conference of 
Data Protection and Privacy Commissioners 

With reference to your letter of 21 August 2015 I notify you of the appointment of the 

Executive Committee Secretariat as the ICDPPC Liaison Officer for the purposes of GPEN's 
Network of Network initiative. 

The Conference congratulates GPEN on the initiative. The project's aims are in keeping with 

objectives expressed in a 2014 Conference resolution which mandated the ICDPPC 

Executive Committee to explore with GPEN and similar networks practical options and 
opportunities for better coordinating efforts to improve enforcement cooperation. 

The project is also a good fit with the "Strengthening Our Connections, Working With 

Partners" strategic direction the Executive Committee will propose that the Conference adopt 

in October to encourage the Conference to develop supportive connections with networks 
involved in cross-border data protection and privacy enforcement. 

The Secretariat will be in touch to discuss matters of detail. 

Yours sincerely, 

Blair Stewart 
Executive Committee Secretariat 

Executive Committee, International Conference of Data Protection and Privacy Commissioners 

PO Box 10094, Wellington 6143, New Zealand, Telephone: +64 9 302 8658 

Email: ICDPPCExCo@privacy.org.nz  
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